
  

ISSUED:  October 18, 2018 

 

 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 

 

UE 335 

 

In the Matter of 

 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY,  

 

Request for a General Rate Revision.  

  

 

NOTICE OF  

ORAL ARGUMENT 

 

 

 

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon has scheduled an oral argument in this proceeding.  

This oral argument was originally scheduled for November 2, 2018; that schedule is amended 

and the oral argument will be held as follows: 

  

 DATE: November 6, 2018 

 

 TIME: 1:30 p.m.  

 

 ADMINISTRATIVE 

 LAW JUDGE: Nolan Moser 

 

 LOCATION: Public Utility Commission 

  Hearing Room 

  201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

  Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

The Commission requests PGE to start with an overview of the remaining contested issues in 

this docket, including Direct Access issues.   

 

Following the overview, parties shall have time to each present their respective positions in 

opening statements, with additional time for rebuttal.  The Commission will assign time for 

statements and rebuttal after the number of parties wishing to participate is clear, at the 

beginning of the proceeding.  The Commissioners will ask about each parties’ understanding 

of the contested issues, based on information contained in the record.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

To request postponement, a party must submit a motion under OAR 860-001-0420.  If you 

have questions, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division by telephone (503-378-

6678) or by e-mail (puc.hearings@state.or.us). 

 

Dated this 18th day of October, 2018, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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